
Dear Students,

In response to various queries received regarding PCSC, the following guidance is issued:

Students appearing in CFAP & MSA exams:

The students who were required to complete PCSC-2 to appear in the CFAP or MSA level exams, are no 
longer required to submit PCSC-2 completion certificate to ICAP for appearing in their exams from Summer 
2019.

Qualified students looking for ICAP’s membership:

The qualified students who were required to submit PCSC-2 completion certificate to get membership of 
ICAP are no longer required to submit PCSC-2 completion certificate. Their membership will be processed 
without submission of PCSC-2 completion certificate.

Students whose PCSC-2 is in progress:

The Students whose PCSC-2 is in progress, though no more required as part of qualification, may complete 
their course because this course focuses on improvement of communication skill, which is one of the 
essentials for any successful professional.
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